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November 2023 

Trip to Birmingham Library 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like our Big Nursery children (3&4 year olds) to go on a trip to the Central Library 

in Birmingham City centre on Monday 27th November 2023. 

Times: Leave Gracelands at 9.15am and aim to arrive back at around 3.00pm 

The day will consist of: 

• getting a train into Birmingham City Centre and back  

• walking through the Christmas market 

• exploring the library and an opportunity to sign up to Birmingham’s library service 
 

The experience will also support children to understand travel safety, explore books and 

travel on a train. 

Parents will need to accompany their child. The cost of the trip will be £3.30 per adult to 

cover a return train ticket. This will enable us to purchase the correct number of tickets in 

advance to help the day run as smoothly as possible. There is no charge for children as train 

travel is free for them. £3.30 will be payable through School Money and a link will be sent 

out to all parents. You will be able to login and process the payment yourself. If you have 

any problems, you can make a card payment directly in nursery. We do not accept cash 

payments. 

By making payment for the trip, you are consenting to you and your child attending the 

trip. Parents will hold responsibility for their child throughout the day but nursery staff will 

be available to support for the duration. 

Please see your key worker if more than 1 adult in your family would like to attend so a 

further £3.30 can be charged.  

Pushchairs are not advised as the train station only have steps; however, we understand 

that some children will need a pushchair and we will work together to make this possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Harshila Parmar 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 


